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AES solar and lithium battery storage

From ellen chandler <ellenchandler@msn.com>
Date Wed 6/11/2025 4:28 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Dear Mr. Sisneros,

| oppose the construction of the solar array and lithium battery storage in the Eldorado/ Rancho Viejo
area. We live in one of the more populated areas in NM and the storage poses too great a fire risk. We
rely on volunteer firefighters out here and this could be way too dangerous for them. | also have
concerns about the amount of water needed to run this operation. There are many areas in our state
where very few people live. Couldn’t a more suitable location be found?

Respectfully,

Ellen Chandler
Sent from my iPhone
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